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           28/2/24 
 
 
Dear Parents, Staff and Governors, 
 
Following the informal consultation on the reduction of places at Pathfield School, the 
Governing Body have taken the decision to pause the current process. This is to allow 
additional time to review and consider the responses fully, before committing to the next formal 
consultation stage.  
 
The outcome of this review will be shared in line with the statutory processes and it is hoped 
that this will be before the end of the spring term. This would allow a formal consultation to be 
completed by the end of the academic year. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 

        
 
Stuart Allman   
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